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CLUBS AND SOCIETIES 
FREDERICK DOUCLASS CENTER. 

~ oe 
3032 Wabaih Avenue. 

| Sunday afternoon, December 28, at 
4D. m., there will be? Christmas pro- 
sram with the Center Unity Boys’ Club 
aS guests. Mrs. L, Williams, head of 
the boys’ department in the Division 
ptreet Y. M. Cc. A, wil speak. Mon- 
fay evening Mr, L. ste, Dhysical dl- 
rector fn the Unity Boys’ Club, enter- 
tained our boys with a 2¢a social and 
alusical program, Mr. Hammond of 
tne Wabash Avenue y, M. C. A, wag 
present with his stringed orchestra. 
Mrs, Edna Johuson has Kept this club 
organized for several yéatTs, and the 
coming of Mr, Stone has- Meant a new 
ert to the boys, as they are given the 
beuefit of the field work; such as vis- 
iting other Institutions yd the even- 
ing trips to the lake, ete. Wednesday 
evening an open-air song Seryice was 

given from the Center stéPS, Much to 
the entertainment of «ne neighbor- 

hool. The frosty air madé the stere- 
optbon display which folded a wel- 
com? pleasure. Saturday orning the 
girl’ activities were giveR 3 party, 

whee gifts and songs characterized the 
how, We are much.indebfed to Mrs. 

A. © Cone for the exceptional good 
quality of music given these classes 
with the addition of a culture club, 
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